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Please stop burdening property owners and managers with poor planning and failed 

systems at the city and state level. Focus instead on decreasing road blocks to 

development. Never mind the silly changes that allow plexes in traditional single 

family residences. You have to allow developers to build large multifamily projects. 

Talk to the developers and find what gets in their way.  


